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May 12th   
 

GUEST SPEAKER: Doug Carter 

Convergent Technologies Group 

TOPIC: "Drones in Construction 

 

Join us at the PCEA Meeting 

on Thursday, May 12th 

at Market on Main 

for a discussion of Drones in Construction! 

When:  

Where: 
 

 

Social Hour: 5:30 - 6:30 PM 

Dinner & Meeting: 6:30 PM 

Dinner Menu: TBD 

 

PLEASE REGISTER/RSVP NO LATER 

THAN TUESDAY, May 10th! 
 

 

 

Bring a guest/potential member 

and let them see the benefits of PCEA! **  
(Guest Registration is FREE) 

 

Register online at: 

www.pcea-catawbavalley.org 

 

Professional 
Construction Estimators 
Association 
Catawba Valley Chapter 

PCEA-Catawba Valley Chapter 
PO Box 547 
Hickory, NC  28603 
www.pcea-catawbavalley.org 
 
Email: info@pcea-
catawbavalley@charter.org 
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HEALTH & HAPPINESS 
 

 

If YOU Would like to volunteer for 2016-17 Board of 

Directors or an officer position please contact a  

Board Member today. 

  

Please keep the Reynolds Family in your thoughts & prayers. 

William Cornelius "Bill" Reynolds Sr., 86 of Hickory passed 

away on Sunday, April 17, 2016 at Frye Regional Medical 

Center. Born June 19, 1929 in Burke County, Bill was the son 

of the late Sanford Joseph Reynolds and Texie Keller 

Reynolds. Bill was the founder and owner of William C. 

Reynolds Company. He was a member of First Baptist Church 

Hickory, the American Legion, and served in the United States 

Army. He enjoyed working on his farm, gardening, and 

spending time with his dog, Penny. Survivors include his wife 

of 64 years, Rebecca Baker Reynolds; his daughter, Lisa 

Reynolds and Ben Floyd of Boone; his son, William Cornelius 

Reynolds Jr and wife, Kathy of Hickory; three grandchildren, 

William Cornelius Reynolds III and wife, Amber, Katie 

Howard and husband, Drew, and Kristie Clontz and husband, 

Phillip, all of Raleigh; a brother, Jerry Reynolds of Glenn 

Alpine; a sister-in-law, Oree Laws of Morganton; a special 

niece, Johnnie Simpson of Leland; a special nephew, Billy 

Gantt of Connelly Springs; and several other special nieces 

and nephews. The family will receive friends from 10:30 am 

until 12:00 pm on Tuesday, April 19, 2016 at First Baptist 

Church Hickory. A funeral service will follow at 12:00 pm 

with the Reverend Dr. Phillip Reynolds officiating. Burial will 

follow at Hillcrest Cemetery in Valdese. In lieu of flowers, the 

family requests donations be made to a charity of one's choice.  

 

Please send any Health & Happiness to  

Teresa Cottrell,  

Catawba County Building Inspections 

 

 

 

 

 

  

UPCOMING PCEA 

EVENTS 

May 12th- Monthly 

Business Meeting 

June 9th- Monthly 

Business Meeting 

July—Annual Family 

Day Outing 

August—Annual Steak 

on the Lake 

September –Annual 

Golf Outing 

October 13th—Monthly 

Business Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 CATAWBA VALLEY PCEA PROUDLY PRESENTS: 

CONCEALED HANDGUN TRAINING CLASS 
 

 

Join us at 8:00 AM on Saturday, May 21, 2016 for a Concealed Handgun 
Training Class in Hudson, NC! Students will receive training and the certificate 
required to apply for a NC Concealed Carry permit. 

TOPICS INCLUDE:  

Legal issues, Handgun safety, Handguns Nomenclature, Marksmanship 
Fundamentals, Concealed Handgun Safety, Presentation Techniques, Cleaning 
and Maintenance, Ammunition Proficiency Drills. 

CLASS LOCATION: 

Cornered Hill Firearms Training 

524 Central Street 

Hudson, NC 28638 

SATURDAY, MAY 21ST 

8:00 AM – 6:00 PM 

COST: $65.00/person 

REQUIRED EQUIPMENT:  

Reliable Self-Defense type handgun and 50 rounds of factory ammunition.  

DO NOT BRING LOADED GUNS OR LIVE AMMO INTO THE CLASS – PLEASE 
LEAVE ALL AMMO IN YOUR CAR UNTIL YOU GO TO THE FIRING RANGE 

BENEFITS OF A CONCEALED CARRY PERMIT INCLUDE:  

· Permit is good for 5 years 

· Permit can be used to purchase firearms 

· Reciprocity with approx. 40 states 

** Registration Required and Payment is Due in Advance! ** 

 

Limited Seating - Register NOW!  

www.pcea-catawbavalley.org 

 

 

http://www.pcea-catawbavalley.org/


 

 
 

Board of Directors Meeting Dates 
(Please Save these Dates) 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

M a y  2 5 t h   

J u n e  2 9 t h  

J u l y  2 7 t h   

A u g u s t  3 1 s t  

S e p t e m b e r  2 8 t h   

O c t o b e r  2 6 t h    

PCEA - Catawba Valley Chapter 
PO Box 547 
Hickory, NC  28603 

 
 


